JLMC Minutes 09/18/2013
The JLMC was scheduled to meet in regular session on September 18,2013 at the Sanbornton Town Office.  There being no quorum, the meeting was deferred to the next regular assembly of the JLMC on the third Wednesday in December.
Respectfully Submitted,

Robb Jutton

JLMC Chair
